
 

 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School” is a business name of the company. 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson 
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics) 
 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
0118 926 2467 

MESoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
@MaidenErleghSch 

                    15 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Pop-Up School – January 2022 
 
In January there will be phased return to school due to the Lateral Flow Testing and Mr Gibson 
has already communicated the timings of this to you.  As a result of this, we will be offering a 
Pop-Up school again between 4 and 6 January.  
 
The Pop-Up provision is available for children of key workers and children who are deemed to 
fall into one of the vulnerable categories below:  
 
1. Identified in Section 17 of the Children Act 1989 (CIN, CP, LAC, EHCPs) 
2. Identified as “otherwise vulnerable” eg: Known to children’s social care services 
3. On the edge of children’s social care services  
4. In the process of being referred to children’s services 
5. Adopted or special guardianship order children 
6. Those at risk of becoming NEET  
7. Those living in temporary accommodation 
8. Young carers 
9. Those who may have difficulty engaging with remote education at home 
10. Care leavers 
11. Other eg: linked to mental health 
 
Students attending this will be offered testing at the start of the day on Tuesday 4 January, 
they will then be able to join the Pop-Up School.   Students attending this provision will be 
based in a computer room and completing work set on Google Classroom by their teachers 
or accessing live lessons online.  They will be required to bring their own plug-in headphones. 
Please complete the survey below before 9am on Friday 17 December if you require a place 
and indicate which category your child falls into.  
 
The survey link is here:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9AlZBwy
R28pKup8Js-oPprpUOEpESUZDQk81MVFaTFFHS1ozOTYyWlBJUi4u 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 

Mrs S Bendall 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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